Serving Soc Volunteers	On Next Week Sept 28	Two Weeks Oct 5
Worship Leader	Layne Garringer	Jamie Fee
Opening Prayer	Kenny Hoyle	Dennis Hilby
Communion	Dick Moore	Jeff Felzien
Announcements	Gary Stidham	Kara & Cinda
Children's Church	Kara & Cinda	Kara & Cinda
Sound Booth	Adam Vencil	Jamie Fee
Nursery Attendant	Carol Daufen	TBD
Ushers	Dave, Jake, Kevin	Bill, Jon, Jordan
Ctatistics		

Statistics

Attendance	Budget
Sunday Bible Classes 106	Contribution\$6,949
Sunday Worship 142	
Small Group41	
Wednesday Classes56	

Leadership

Elders	Deacons		Ministers
Jeff Eldridge	David Hubbard	Chuck Forsythe	Stephen Walker
Dick Moore	Kenny Hoyle	Gary Forrester	Jacob Glaspell
Gary Stidham	Shane Barker Jamie Fee	Mike Wilson Bill Daufen	
Jimmy Williamson	Jeff Felzien	biii baaren	

Office Manager Ashley Eldridge

Meeting Times

Sundays	Wednesdays
Sunday Bible Classes 9:30	Bible Classes 7:00
Sunday Worship 10:30	
Sunday Evening 6:00	

Our mission is to bring people to Jesus and help them become fully devoted followers who demonstrate God's love through service.

v vv vv xeniachurch.org

Sunday, September 21, 2025



This Morning

This Morning	
Welcome Stephen Walker	
Worship Leader Adam Pugh	
Jesus Loves The Little Children	
Teach Me Lord To Wait	
Prayer Sam Lutrell	
The Ninety and Nine	
CommunionKevin Johnson	ś
The Love Of God	4
Offering	
Children's ChurchStidhams	
Paradise Valley	
SermonStephen Walker	
Lord Send Me	

Announcements Dick Moore





444 Country Club Drive Xenia, OH 45385 Phone: 937.372.8919 Email: office@xeniachurch.org

www.xeniachurch.org

Blessed By Walking In the Law Of The Lord

We are often reminded in Scripture how important it is to be familiar with the words of the Bible. I want to challenge you to take a few moments today and read through and pray over Psalm 119 as a way of encouraging your Bible study. In this Psalm, the psalmist speaks of the love that he has for the Word of God. It is a wonderful reminder to all of us of how "Blessed" we are when we "walk in the law of the LORD!" (Psalm 119:1).

I also would encourage you to consider the this passage from the book, *How to Enjoy Your Bible* by John Blanchard.

Surely we only have to be realistic and honest with ourselves to know how regularly we need to turn to the Bible. How often do we face problems, temptation and pressure? **Every day!** Then how often do we need instruction, guidance and greater encouragement? **Every day!** To catch all these felt needs up into an even greater issue, how often do we need to see God's face, hear his voice, feel his touch, know his power? The answer to all these questions is the same: **every day!** As the American evangelist D.L. Moody put it, "A man can no more take in a supply of grace for the future than he can eat enough for the next six months, or take sufficient air into his lungs at one time to sustain life for a week. We must draw upon God's boundless store of grace from day to day as we need it."

I pray that you are blessed by God's Word today!

Small Groups

Beavercreek Jeff Eldridge 937-603-4269 Sundays at 6:00

Teen Group Jacob Glaspell 304-917-6912 Sundays at 6:00 Bellbrook/ Sugarcreek Steve Liles 937-689-5725

Sundays 5:00pm Building Group Jimmy Williamsor 937-776-5021 Sundays at 6:00 Bellbrook/Xenia Gary Forrester 931-993-2080 JD Sandoval 501-827-0443 Sundays at 5:00

Young Adult Beavercreek Dick Moore 937-609-3530 Sundays at 5:00

Prayer Requests

Jim Villinger Charlie Lightle

College Students

Caden Liles Kaitlyn O'Callaghan Ethan Byham

News and Events

MEN'S BREAKFAST: September 27th @ 9 a.m. in the fellowship hall. Men of all ages are encouraged to attend & welcome our guest speaker, Doug Oaks. Doug is the minister at the Woodlawn Avenue Church of Christ in Zanesville, OH. Please signup in the foyer if you plan to attend. See Bill Daufen or Jeff Felzien if you have any questions.

COOKOUT: Gary and Rhea are hosting a cookout 28 September starting at 6 PM. Please bring a side dish your favorite outdoor game and a lawn chair.

LADIES BRUNCH: Oct 4th @ 9:30am Please sign up in the foyer so that we can have an accurate count. We hope you can come!

PUMPKIN PARTY: Kids ages 0-3 years old and their parents are invited to a Fall party hosted by Jeff and Laura Felzien on Saturday, October 18th from 3-5pm. Come play games, eat snacks, enjoy a hay ride through the woods and pick a pumpkin. Please bring a finger food to share, a blanket for the hay ride and clothes that can get messy if your child would like to paint their pumpkin. Please RSVP to Laura Felzien or Krista Peterson by October 11th. See you there!

HOPE RISING NEEDS: Long-sleeved shirts (boys & girls, 12 months—5T),
Jeans/pants (boys & girls, 12 months—5T),
New or gently used only (thrift/garage/resale accepted if in great condition)

CHURCH EMAILS: If you are not on the church distribution list for mass emails and want to be, please email the office at office@xeniachurch.org to be added.

Fall Quarter Classes

Sunday morning classes:

Worship Hall: Dick, Gary, Jimmy & Jeff will teach "Growing and Maturing In Christ"

Fellowship Hall: Stephen Walker will teach

"Faith Under Fire"

Wednesday evening classes:

<u>Fellowship Hall (long tables)</u>: Stephen will teach "1 Samuel"

Fellowship Hall (round tables): Ladies Class lead by Arvilla Fee "Love Your Life"

Student Ministry

grow up, grow out, grow together

Mark your calendars:

Sept 21: Youth Parent Meeting directly after services. If you have a student in the youth (6th-12th grade), please meet in the conference room following service for a meeting.

Oct 10-12: Northwestern Youth Retreat. Weekend retreat held at the Northwestern Church Camp. Jacob will be guest speaking. See Jacob for more info.

Young's Dairy: Oct. 25th evening

Fall Retreat: Nov. 14-16
Christmas Party: Dec. 7th